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Mound City auto dealership closing 
(KLZA)-- “Going Out of Business.”  That is the headline on the Web page for
I-29 Truck, SUV, Car and Van Center in Mound City.

The Mound City News is reports the final day the business, formerly known as
Laukamper Motors will be March 30th. 

Mike Reid purchased the business from Joe Laukamper in December of 2016.
 The business originally opened in Mound City in 1946.

At the time of the sale the business had nearly 30 employees.

An auction is expected to be held in the near future to liquidate the remaining
used cars, tools equipment and real estate.  
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